
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE REGULAR MEETINGS OF THE PARKS AND 

RECREATION COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF AZUSA 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled 

meetings of the Parks and Recreation Commission of the City of 

Azusa scheduled for Thursday, September 16, 2021 has been 

CANCELLED.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for 

Thursday, October 7, 2021. 

 

Said meeting was to be held at Memorial Park, located at 320 N. 

Orange Place, Azusa, California. 

 

 

Dated:    September 13, 2021 

 

 

Miki Carpenter,  

Director of Community Resources 

 

 

 

 


